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Six Water Distribution Services



Proposed Merger

- Coordinated revenue and expenses

- Fairness and equity to all ratepayers

- Improved ability to manage reserve 

funds, respond to emergencies

- Reserve funds coordinated – asset 

management principles



Process



Recommendation

- Approve process to merge six water 

distribution areas (Comox Valley, 

Sandwick, Greaves Crescent, Arden, 

England Road, and Marsden/Camco), to 

be effective Jan 1/19

- Return to EASC in spring 2018 with 

mechanism to equitably distribute 

reserve funds


